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December 2013

Dear Parent / Carer
A brief update on our progress before the year comes to an end! 
Our next meeting is on Thursday 23rd January 2014 at 10am in our Robslee Campus.
Transition Plan 
The Transition Plan has been updated and reflects all the activities that have taken place since August.  It also details future events for the rest of the school year.  

The authority, in collaboration, with the school, will submit the latest report to the Education Minister, detailing our further progress in January 2014. 

A copy of the updated plan and the last report can be found on the school website.
Transition Steering Group
The group last met on Thursday 7th November.  The minutes of the meeting can be found on the school website.  From the minutes you will see that the children have been busy in their committees.
Building Improvements
Work is expected to take place early in 2014 to create the new storage area for our gym hall. This will provide additional space to store our wide range of equipment.  
Playground
The children have divided the playground into 6 themed zones designed to complement

different curricular areas . Pupils voted to start improvements in zone 6 the ‘Adventure Zone’. 
The children have written to Fiona Morrison at ERC telling her about their plans.

Our playground committees continue to liaise and meet regularly. Their skills for learning, life and work are developing through the project. 
We are grateful to the parents and associates who have kindly given off their time, advice and expertise. 
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The Inclusion Service in October provided the first opportunity for our joint choir to perform and they did so beautifully!
All primary 6 pupils enjoyed a visit to the Scottish Parliament in conjunction with their studies.

Pupils in primary 5 have been studying the ’Rights of the Child’ In Social Studies.
Many of our pupils from P5-7, along with their parents, took up the invitation from Woodfarm High School to attend a recent open event. 

Representatives from the individual Pupil Councils attended the second Cluster Pupil Council Meeting at Woodfarm High School with Ann Stewart, Head Teacher,
Pupils in Primary 5 and 6 have been working closely together on the playground project.
Parent Council News
The United Parent Council continues to meet each month, supporting the work of the school and representing the wider parent forum for both schools. This session already the Parent Council has: organised discos enjoyed by pupils on both campuses; held a very busy and successful Christmas Fayre; funded Christmas lunch for all primary 7 pupils at ‘The Boathouse’; paid for Hopscotch Theatre productions for all pupils. Their support and hard work is to the benefit of all our pupils and is very much appreciated. 
Opportunities for Parents
May I remind parents that a weekly drop in service with the Senior Management Team takes place on the following days/times:

Robslee Primary

Thursday mornings – 9.00 a.m. – 9.30 a.m.

Giffnock Primary

Friday mornings – 9.00 a.m. – 9.30 a.m.

Yours sincerely

Pauline Ferguson
Head Teacher
We visited the Scottish Parliament in October on a school trip which was very interesting because we saw where the political parties debate and make laws for us.
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